
  
 
 
PS3 Service – Port of call changed from Long Beach, CA to Los Angeles, CA 
 
Customer Advisory # MUM/2019-2020/174

 
          

     11th March, 2020 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Reference to our advisory dated 05th Mar, 2020 wherein we had updated our enhanced 

Service Network on PS3 service and had mentioned Los Angeles, CA call instead of Long 

Beach, CA call with the effective date as 23rd April, 2020 (vessel sailing ex Nhava Sheva, 

India). 

Please be informed of the below change: 

With effect from 20th March 2020, PS3 Service vessels will call Port Los Angeles, CA instead 

of Port Long Beach, CA. 

Please find the Schedule for your ready reference. 

 

 
ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting your 
valuable business to ONE.  
 
 

For, Ocean Network Express(India) Private Ltd. 
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